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Phased re-opening of school 
Year 1 part time solution week beginning June 8th
Wednesday 3rd June

Dear Parent/ Carers,

Thank you to all parents who updated me this morning regarding whether a place for their Year 1 child was required for the week beginning Monday 8th June.

At the same time, I have also faced a great increase in demand for Key Worker places. As you may know, following government guidelines this group must take priority.

After discussing this with staff and governors at great length we have come to a safe and sensible option for our pupils and staff. 

The Year 1 children will be invited to come back to school in groups (I will inform you separately about which days your child is scheduled to be in but please note this is non-negotiable and cannot be changed). 

Group 1 will be in their Year 1 bubble with Miss Donkin and Mrs Chisholm on Mondays and Tuesdays. There will be no more than 6 children in this group.
Year 1 class will be closed ALL DAY on Wednesday for a thorough additional clean.
Group 2 will be in their Year 1 bubble with Miss Donkin and Mrs Chisholm on Thursdays and Fridays. There will be no more than 6 children in this group.

Please note this may change if our numbers of key workers increase as per government guidelines and is for the following weeks.
Week beginning 8th June
Week beginning 15th June 
Week beginning 22nd June
Week beginning 29th June

Unless government guidelines regarding social distancing change there will be a change of priority and NO YEAR 1 PROVISION to enable our Year 6 children to come together and make some final memories of the time in Primary School on the following weeks –
Week beginning 6th July
Week beginning 13th July
Please note – school uniform please, packed lunch and water bottle(s).
Please also inform your bus driver if you require school transport.

Thank you for your support, Belinda Athey.
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Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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